
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Website: www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 

Tel: 01604 403511       Email: office@sg.nor.olicatschools.org  
 

 

Newsletter 15th December 2023 

A Message from Miss Marum… 

 

“Walking together in the Light of the Lord.” 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been a wonderful week in school. Our Reception and Key 

Stage One performed their Nativity, ‘A Bundle of Joy’ brilliantly 

earlier this week. Their songs were word perfect; it was clear that 

they had been practising to use their ‘presentational voice’ to 

deliver their lines and their costumes were fantastic too. Well 

done to them all. Thank you to the staff in school who worked 

tirelessly to make it such a success and thank you to parents and 

families who came to watch – the children thoroughly enjoyed 

having you there! 

The discos were also a great success yesterday evening – a 

record crowd! We have another disco planned for the Summer 

Term and we are looking at how we can ensure payment can be 

more seamless. More information will be shared next term.  

Clubs have now finished for this term and booking will open for 

the Lent Term clubs next week. KS2 Choir will, however, remain the 

same. We will send communication to you via email about how 

to book these and when booking is opening.  

We hope you all have an enjoyable weekend.  

Best wishes, 

Miss Marum 
 

 

 

 

http://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/


 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 
 

        

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

                                                               

 

  

  

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

Advent Term 
 

Term ends: Wednesday 20th December 

2023 
 

Lent Term 
 

Term starts: Thursday 4th January 2024 

 

Term ends: Friday 16th February 2024 
 

Half Term: Monday 19th February 2024-

Friday 23rd February 2024 
 

Term starts: Monday 26th February 2024 
 

Term ends: Thursday 28th March 2024 
 

Pentecost Term 
 

Term starts: Monday 15th April 2024 
 

Bank Holiday: Monday 6th May 2024 

 

Term ends: Friday 24th May 2024 
 

Find full term dates here. 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 

 

Travelling Around in Nursery 

The Feast of the Immaculate Conception 

Celebrating Advent 

Nursery Carols  

Nursery have been practising using the scooters and bikes this 

week during their learning sessions. They have created their own 

road markings in their playground and have become much more 

confident in their cycling and scooting skills! 

Come Lord Jesus,  

Come and let your light shine through us, 

So that through our actions we may be salt for the 

Earth,  

a light in people’s sight and that we might reach 

out to you in one another,  

especially those in need. 

Amen 

 

 

Our Nursery pupils will be performing their 

songs and carols on Monday morning at 

9.30am. You should all now have your tickets. 

We think it will be a busy event! Please 

remember to park off-site and walk onto the 

school site. We ask that families who attend 

bring a gift that can be donated to the 

Northamptonshire Health Charity, rather than 

taking payment for tickets.  

We hope you enjoy it – the children have 

been practising well! 

It was wonderful to 

celebrate The Feast of 

the Immaculate 

Conception at the 

Cathedral last Friday 

evening; it was great to 

see some of our families 

there. We gave out 

Marian ‘party bags’ to 

those who were in 

attendance – the 

priests thought they 

were excellent! 

 

 

 

https://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/page/?title=Term+Dates&pid=109


 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 
 

 

 

A Bundle of Joy! 


